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Russell City Energy Company LLC

Attention Ms. Barbara McBride,

Director of Environmental Health and Safety
3862 Depot Road
Hayward, CA 94545

SUBJECT:  Notice of Draft Water Recycling Requirements for Public Review and Comment.
Tentative Order for Water Recycling Requirements for Russell City Energy
Company LLC, and Russell City Energy Center Recycled Water Fac111ty,
Hayward, Alameda County

Dear Ms. McBride:

The Water Board intends to consider adopting the Tentative Order to prescribe water recycling
requirements for the production and use of disinfected tertiary recycled water at the Russell City
Energy Center. The Water Board intends to consider this matter during a public hearing and
meeting that will commence at the time and place indicated below:

DATE: January 9, 2013
TIME: 9:00 a.m.
PLACE: First Floor Auditorium, Elihu Harris State Building

1515 Clay Street, Oakland

A copy of the Tentative Order is enclosed. Please review the Tentative Order and submit any
comments in writing to the Water Board no later than 5:00 p.m., Monday, December 10, 2012.
Persons wishing to file written comments on or objections to the Tentative Order or other aspects
of this matter must do so no later than this deadline so that such comments may be considered.
Please submit comments to the Water Board office address given in the letter footer, and address
the comments to the attention of Blair Allen. Responses to comments w1ll be posted on the
Water Board website one week prior to the hearing.
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Pursuant to section 2050(c) of Title 23 of the California Code of Regulations, any party that
challenges the Water Board’s action on this matter through a petition to the State Water
Resources Control Board under Water Code section 13320 will be limited to raising only those
substantive issues or objections that were raised before the Water Board at the public hearing or
in timely submitted written correspondence.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at 510-622-2305 or email
ballen@waterboards.ca.gov

Sincerely,

Blair Allen
Water Resources Control Engineer
Watershed Management Division

Enclosure: Tentative Order

Copy: California Department of Public Health
Attention: Ms. Betty Graham, District Engineer
Drinking Water Field Operations Branch, San Francisco District
850 Marina bay Parkway, Building P, Second Floor, Richmond, CA 94804-6403
(Sent via email to: betty.grapham@cdph.ca.gov)

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health

Attention: Mr. Ariu Levi, Director of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502

(Sent via email to: ariu.levi@acgov.org)




